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Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Hi Everyone, 
  
Hope you are all well and settling into the new routine. 
  
School seems like a very strange place at the moment. We are missing all 

the children, it's far too quiet 
  
Next weeks work, week beginning Monday 30th March, is now available 

on the school website under the School Closure Resources tab. Last 

weeks work can also be found on the same page. 
  
Donna Gower, our Family Support Advisor and wellbeing advocate, has 

another suggestion that you and your children might like to try this 
week. She has been looking at the wonderful rainbows that children around the 
country have been putting in their windows and this gave her an idea. 
  
Donna wondered if the children could think back to when she worked with them 
during her wellbeing sessions and talked about colours and textures 
representing feelings and emotions. Her challenge is; can the children create a 
feelings and emotions rainbow picture? The children could use whatever they 
can find at home. Paint, pencils and collage materials. Things you can find in 
your houses or gardens. 
  
The pictures could be displayed in your windows to show support from 
the NHS and we'd love to see photographs of the pictures so please 
feel free to send them into us via admin@gbpa.org.uk  Perhaps when 
we get back to school we could make a big display showing all the 
lovely rainbows together. 
  
Don't forget, the work is an offer and there's no pressure. We know that 

you will be trying to balance work and child care alongside supporting the 

children with their work. If you need to streamline the work or take a 

break that's fine. 
  
I will be in touch again during the week. 
  
Take care and keep safe. 
  
Sarah Evans 
Headteacher 

  

 
 


